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September 2010

Dear Parent,

In spring 2008, the Elementary School Libraries started an audio book collection. Thanks to a very generous Grant from the Spirit of 67, we were able to purchase so many great PlayAways—a self-contained audio book and player. It is our hope that this technology will bring high-interest titles to a wider student audience.  

In order for your child to begin checking out these materials, the signed permission slip on the back of the form needs to be completed and returned to the school library. We are also asking that when your child does check out a PlayAway, you discuss with him or her the responsibilities that go along with caring for this new equipment. After the equipment is checked out, the responsibility rests with your child (and you, the parent/guardian).  If there is any damage or misuse of this equipment, you will be responsible for replacement costs. 

When your child checks out an audio book title, he/she will also receive a set of verbal instructions from the library staff about the care and use of this equipment. Inside the PlayAway case, there are also directions on how to operate it. For the safety of your child and this equipment, we would like to suggest that your child refrain from using the PlayAway until you have had a chance to review the contents and the instructions together.

We have many new PlayAways this year, many with the books to allow for reading and listening enjoyment.  If you have any questions or concerns about this new technology, please call us at 847-615-6078.  

Sincerely,

The Sheridan School IRC Staff

Mrs. Margo Newtown, ILI

Ms. Joyce Reda, AM Assistant

Ms. Cindy Yi, PM Assistant




Audio Book Guidelines

For the PlayAways

· You are the only authorized user of this material. Do NOT share with other students.

· Familiarize yourself with the contents of the case before use.

· Make sure the power is off when you are finished listening.  Hold the Power button down until you see the word OFF.

· Do NOT use in or around water.

· You may use your own earpiece, but know that the earpieces are cleaned upon return of the PlayAway.

· Return all equipment in its proper container – playAway, earphones, lanyard. 
· Please report any problems to the IRC staff.




We have read the guidelines for the new audio book technologies and agree to follow them.  We understand that we are responsible for this equipment.





Student Name ____________________________________________________________  	


Grade_______________________





Classroom Teacher _________________________________________________________





Parent/Guardian Name ______________________________________________________





Parent/Guardian Signature _________________________________ Date _____________
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